
 

 

Circular 631: Updating Company Information and Status in Compliance with 

Federal Decree Law No (55) of 2023 and its Executive Regulations 

Date: August 13, 2025 

Dear Valued Business Partner, 

 With reference to Circular 630 issued by Dubai Development Authority on the obligations and 

requirements set out under Federal Decree-Law No. (55) of 2023 regarding media regulation 

and its executive regulations, and with the aim of contributing to the development of the UAE’s 

media sector, we request you to provide certain information via this online form issued by the 

UAE Media Council. 

 

We also wish to remind you to take any action necessary to adjust your status in line with the 

applicable laws and regulations within a maximum period of seven (7) working days from the 

date of this circular to avoid any potential regulatory infringement or breach. 

 

Regards,  

Dubai Development Authority 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftecomgroup.cmail20.com%2Ft%2Fi-l-futett-itkictjuu-r%2F&data=05%7C02%7CAsma.Alkamali%40dda.gov.ae%7C8a2e1429ed884a80187d08ddda7622b9%7Ceee3385e742f4e2eb130e496ed7d6a49%7C0%7C0%7C638906923138012950%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=nRsMJ%2Blus6TKOC1SU2jYAhOJkZlRe8gbBe6OFpmf9MM%3D&reserved=0
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftecomgroup.cmail20.com%2Ft%2Fi-l-futett-itkictjuu-y%2F&data=05%7C02%7CAsma.Alkamali%40dda.gov.ae%7C8a2e1429ed884a80187d08ddda7622b9%7Ceee3385e742f4e2eb130e496ed7d6a49%7C0%7C0%7C638906923138039749%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=XNaYUAg0V5S49zxRQaPqB6VPLb4oySY%2FWFvO%2F6giXiU%3D&reserved=0

